
 

NOTICE 
Inquiry into Competition in the Water and Wastewater 

Services Sector 
RECEIPT OF PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS ON DRAFT REPORT 

 

The Economic Regulation Authority is currently considering the submissions it received in 
response to the draft report on its inquiry into competition in the water and wastewater 
services sector in Western Australia. 

The submissions are available on the Authority’s web site. 

After considering the submissions, and undertaking additional research and analysis, the 
Authority will deliver its final report to the State Government by 31 March 2008, after which 
the Government will have 28 days to table the report in Parliament. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mr Greg Watkinson 
Director, References and Research 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9336 2081 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
8 February 2008 

 

 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/3/522/46/public_submissi.pm�

